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01 March 2022 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
At Edward Peake, we continue to prioritise reading and aim to create a strong Reading for 
Pleasure ethos at our school. Reading for pleasure - the kind of reading children and adults 
choose to do in their own time, for their own purposes, is crucial. It contributes to our world 
knowledge, imagination and wellbeing, in addition to developing literacy skills. The will to read 
influences the skill (and vice versa.) To ensure the concept of all pupils reading for pleasure is a 
reality, not just a dream, we are conducting research into our pupils’, parents’ and teachers’ 
reading habits.  
 
We would very much appreciate it if you could complete a short survey, anonymously, at the link 
below to support us in this research and in improving standards at our school: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1pkSm0o7BiATTHU2NvxRgdAPxlwEaj-EyUopwkkFQJAk/edit  
 
We kindly ask that this survey is completed by Wednesday 9 March, after which the findings will 
be analysed and action plans made in line with these. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Miss Tim 
Leader of English 
Edward Peake Middle School 
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